
 

  

 

 

 

 

18.01.2018 

RE: Seago Piraeus V.1801 Delay 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 

Kindly note that Seago Piraeus will be delayed due to bad weather for approximately 

55 hrs. This delay means that the vessel will arrive late in East Med. 

 

To recover the schedule following measures had to be taken: 

• Haifa call will be delayed to Shabbat 27.01/19:00 

 

• Omit Ashdod import call 

Ashdod import cargo will be kept onboard for the Ashdod 2nd call for export cargo on 

Thursday 01.02/14:00 

 

We apologize for any inconveniences caused due to reasons beyond our control. 

Please feel free to contact AMA offices. 

 

Always at Your Service, 

Associated Maritime Agencies A.M.A LTD 

As Agent Only 

 

 

 

 



 

  

 


